
From: daniel.wraith
To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
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Hi 

I have reviewed your plans and wish to object regards to the close of the peckfield level crossing. 
This will isolate micklefield and cut off an important crossing point for residents.

My details are

Daniel wraith, local resident 

Sent from my iPhone
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